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Dear Parents / Carers, 

  

With young people in 'lockdown' many are spending increased amounts of time online. 

With this in mind North Yorkshire Children and Young Peoples Services have produced the following 

guidance to help keep children safe online – 

  

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/parents-carers/parent-info/games-consoles-smart-devices-

and-how-to-keep-your-children-safe/ 

  

We have been asked to particularly draw your attention to the guidance on how to correctly set 

parental controls on a variety of online games. This is due to an increase in reports from families of 

children being groomed and / or radicalised through conversations with strangers within these games. 

We will be discussing some of these issues with pupils next week as part of ‘Safer Internet Day’ but 

thought it prudent to also share this resource with you in advance. 

  

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Mr A Blackwood 

Headteacher 

Cliffe VC Primary School 

01757 638426 

http://www.cliffeprimaryschool.co.uk/ 
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